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Would you like to have a say about the services provided at Blackwood Health Centre?

The Patients Representation Group (PRG) would like to hear your views by email. By providing your email details we can add you to our contact list and email you every now and then to ask you a question or two about the practice. This will allow us and the practice to work together to improved the service you receive. 

Alternatively if you have any items you wish the Group to raise with the practice regarding the services they provide, you can either attend the groups meeting or email the group and we can raise this with the practice at our next meeting. Please note that no medical information or questions will be responded to.
Please fill in the your details below and hand it to a PRG representative, to reception, post it into the prescription box or email the information to blackwoodprg@yahoo.com and we will add your email address to our contact list.

You can contact the PRG at any time by email at: blackwoodprg@yahoo.com or you can speak to Jenny Haswell, the PRG's chair by calling her on 0121-353-5681

If you do not have internet facilities available to you, all our documents are available in the surgery from the reception or the PRG notice board.

If you wish to be removed from the email contact list at a later date, just email us and we will remove you immediately from the list.

Thank you, please help us to improve the services you receive by joining the PRG or PRG's virtual group. Blackwood Patients Participation Group – Virtual Group Application
If you are happy for us to contact you periodically by email please fill in your details below and hand this form back to Reception, a Patient Group representative or post in the ‘Prescription Box’.
Name:


Email address:
I would like to receive an email with the details of when the next Patients Representation Group meeting will be 

	Yes
	□
	No
	□


Signature



Date

Thank you. 


Your contact details will only be used for this purpose and will be kept safely.
The Blackwood Patients Representation Group Needs Your Help
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